
 

Cross Country 
This Thursday is the Cross Country run for all 
students K-6 at Ladysmith PS. The bus will leave 
at 9am and return by 3pm. Please have any late 
notes and bus fare in tomorrow. All students 
need to wear sports uniform and bring water 
bottles and extra recess as children are usually 
hungrier on these special days. 
 
Canteen 
Please note that canteen will be recommencing 
this week, that means orders in tomorrow, Wed 
11th as Thursday is the Cross Country at 
Ladysmith. 
 
Naplan 
Year 3 and 5 students are sitting Naplan 
assessments this week. Year 2, 4 & 6 will work 
together during those sessions. 
 
Bikes in the Park 
I have checked the path through the park that 
leads from the railway line to the crossing. I know 
in the past there have been ‘cat head’ thorns, but 
they have been cleared away. I’ve asked the 
council to inspect and they have also assured me 
it is clear. It is much safer for the children to ride 
through the park than down the road to the 
corner, please encourage your child to do so for 
their own safety. 
 
Leave 
I (Mrs Crick) will be taking some Long Service 
Leave next week and will be replaced on K/1 by 
Miss Williams -Thurs & Friday. For any issues that 
need to be discussed in my absence please 
contact Mrs Brett or Miss Fuller to assist. 
 
Lost Clothing 
In the last few days I have put two almost brand 
new jumpers/jackets into lost property as they 
had no names. Please ensure every item is clearly 
labelled or you may not find it again. 

 
 
P&C Fundraising 
P&C will be holding a Cake Stall and Sausage 
Sizzle on voting day, Saturday 21st May. If you 
would like to donate some baked goodies and/or 
a time to help out on the day, please contact 
Codie Vueti.  Please note that all food donations 
must be labelled with ingredients. 
 
The Biggest Morning Tea 
We will be holding our own Biggest Morning Tea 
at school on Thursday 19th May.  Teachers and 
students will prepare some goodies. There is no 
cooking needed for parents at home.  
 Students can participate in the morning tea with 
a Gold Coin donation.  
 
Athletics Carnival 
Please find more photo’s on the back of this 
newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Calendar 
May 
Thur 12th – WWSS Cross Country 
Wed 25th – Book Parade  
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